
Greetings to all BHVA members – hope you have been enjoying a summer full of 

adventure and as the summer begins to fade, you are ready for a busy fall season.  

Our calendar is looking really great for walking events, so in case you are still 

needing a few walks to complete your 10 walks for the Making the Scene in 2013 

or have set your sights on the 20 award for an awesome vest, these events will 

help you meet your goal. 

August 24 – Three Parks Walk – 

September 14 – Spearfish Canyon – 21st Badlands Sheep Mountain 

22nd Whitewood Creek 28th Flume Trail and then can you believe it, it’s time for 

CRAZY HORSE again.  This is not in the book but yes we are hosting this event in 

conjunction with Crazy Horse and the Fall Buffalo Roundup.  Mark your calendars 

September 29 AND 30, THIS IS A SUNDAY AND MONDAY – lots of changes but we 

as a club are up to new challenges and we will look forward to seeing all of you 

there.  Committees are in place for this event but if you have any further 

questions please contact Lora Frame at lorabigred@aol.com. Or call 716-2105. 

Then October 5th we will be walking at Ranch A. You can find all this info on our 

web page bhva.org, Mary Jane has been doing an excellent job keeping this all 

updated and it LOOKS GREAT!!  

Our fall meeting will be October 19th at the Golden Corral.  Breakfast will be at 

8am and the business meeting will be started at 9am.  If you have any concerns 

please advise me at celverud@yahoo.com or call 718-3686.  

Walking ideas are needed for next season, we have railroad walks that have been 

done years prior and would like volunteers to be POC’s for these events. This is a 

great chance to get involved. We need your help and support. 

So please get those walks completed, we will have the patches available and we 

will be taking the orders for the vests.  PLEASE PLAN TO ATTEND!! 

Looking forward to seeing you on the trails 

Karen Elverud, President 
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